
 

 

Angels of Hope Choir  
2015 

PERMISSION SLIP 
 

Any child from grades 3rd through 8th is invited to sing in the newly forming Angels of Hope Choir here at Our 

Lady of Hope!! This is going to be an exciting year and I know that I have many voices who are anxious to sing!  

 

Practices will be every Sunday immediately following the 11am Mass. Practice will run about an hour and the 

children will sing once a month at the 11am Mass.  

 

It is both the child and the parents (guardians) responsibility to make sure that any child who would like to sing 

is present for practice. Also…every child MUST have a permission slip signed and handed in, in order to sing. 
 

Thanks, I look forward to meeting all of you!!! This is going to be a GREAT year and I can’t wait to get started!! 

 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me at:  duznanski@ourladyofhopechurch.com 

Miss Debbie 

 

 

The first practice will be Sunday, September 20, 2015  

 

 

Please return the completed form to the Parish Office or Miss Debbie      September 16, 2015   

 

                
Please return the bottom portion to Miss Debbie  

 

I give my child ____________________________________________, present grade___________, permission to join the 

Angels of Hope Choir. 

 

_________________________________ _    ________  ________________ 

Parent/Guardian Signature      Date 

 

_______________________________  ___    _______________________   _  

Address        Emergency Phone Number 

 

Email Address:           

 

Your information WILL NOT be published in any way!!  


